
DEWITT CARTER PUBLIC SCHOOL 
435 Fares Street, Port Colborne, Ontario L3K 1X4 Telephone 905-834-7440 Fax 905-834-0107 

September 9th
, 2021 

To: Port Colborne City Clerk 

Attn: Amber LaPointe 

dewittcarter.dsbn.org 

I am writing this letter as a request to have it reviewed for an accessible parking 

spot to be considered on 435 Fares St. in front of DeWitt Carter Elementary 

School. Our building is now fully accessible with a ramp, chairlift, elevator and 

accessible washrooms. We have a student starting with us this year who will be 

requiring some of these things and I had a request from the parent about a 

designated special access parking spot closer to our entrance to help with their 

entry and dismissal. If I could have the Council review this and look at an 

agreeable location for it to be placed near our bus loading zone, I would 

appreciate this consideration. Please let me know if you need any other 

information. I can be reached at DeWitt Carter School with the contact 

information I've given below. 

Respectfully, 

Todd Acaster, 

Principal, DeWitt Carter Public School 

todd.acaster@dsbn.org 

435 Fares Street, Port Col borne, ON 

(905) 834-7440
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